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This ordinance proposes to amend the Adequate School Facilities Standards 
requirement under Title 22 Adequate Public Facilities.  The proposed ordinance 
establishes a lower threshold for school utilization standards.  Currently, the standard 
does not permit project approvals in any Elementary or Middle school that is or 
projected to be within 3 years over 105% of the State rated capacity or High Schools 
that is or projected to be within 3 years over 120% of the State rated capacity.  The 
proposed legislation will not permit project approvals in any Elementary, Middle or High 
School that is or projected to be within 3 years 95% of the State rated Capacity.  
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